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9th March 2023 
 

Dear families, 
 

As you will be aware from media coverage that the NEU (National Education Union) are taking strike action 
on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March. Teachers are not required to inform Headteachers whether 
they are striking or not and as a consequence this makes it difficult to fully know the impact the strike will 
have on the school until the day of the strike.  
 
For these strike days, Tithe Farm will be having a number of classes closed due to staffing shortages. The 
classes which will be closed are: Turquoise, Aquamarine and Onyx Class. Please make alternative 
arrangements for child care on Wednesday and Thursday if your child is in one of these classes because 
there will not be enough staff to look after your child safely. Please also cancel your dinner selections for 
these days on parent pay otherwise you will be charged for them.  
 
As far as I am aware at the time of writing, staffing will be at appropriate levels in other parts of the school. 
Please be aware that if this changes, we will inform you as soon as we are able to. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher  
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